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Attachments: Resolution 19-02-08 – Brant and Greenock Landfill Operational Hours Change 

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number PW2019-10 - Greenock 

Landfill Operations, prepared by John Strader, Roads Supervisor, and in doing so supports maintaining the 

current hours of operation at the Greenock Landfill.  

Report: 

Background: 

A concern from a Greenock resident was brought forward to Council on January 22, 2019 regarding the 

operating hours of the Greenock Landfill during the weekdays. A suggestion was made to staff to review the 

possibility of reopening the Greenock Landfill for an additional weekday.  

Analysis: 

Staff recommend that the operational days at the Greenock Landfill remain status quo. In 2015, the 

operational days were adjusted at the Greenock Landfill and the suggestion to open the Greenock Landfill 

throughout the week was not financially ideal since the municipality were paying increased wages, and the 

operational costs were higher than the amount of revenue generated by the Greenock Landfill. 

Currently, the Greenock Landfill is open Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The Brant Landfill is open for 

the following hours:  

April 1st to October 31st 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  

November 1st to March 31st  

Wednesdays from 9:00 a.m. to - 3:00 p.m.  

Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   



However, effective April 1st 2019, the Saturday hours at both the Greenock and Brant Landfills will be changed 

to 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. as per Resolution 19-02-08 which was passed by Brockton Council at the January 22, 

2019 Council Meeting. The resolution has been attached to this report for Council’s information. 

Under the Certificate of Approval, Greenock residents are allowed to dispose their garbage in the Brant 

Landfill since the Greenock Landfill is only a transfer station. Going forward, staff will ensure that Greenock 

residents are made aware that they can utilize the Brant Landfill during the weekday operating hours. 

Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  N/A 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? 

N/A 

Reviewed By: 

 
Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 
John Strader, Roads Supervisor 

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 


